
 

 
 

23 July 2018 

 
Notice of fee exemption for Express Transfers 

(RTGS/CHATS) operated through personal 
internet banking and mobile banking 

 

To provide a better digital banking experience for our 

customers, Nanyang Commercial Bank (“NCB”) will exempt 

the following transaction fees with effect from 23 July 2018 

(please note that additional charges may be imposed by the counterparty 

bank): 

 

1. Express Transfers (RTGS/CHATS) to other local banks 

operated through NCB personal internet banking and 

mobile banking; 

 

2. Incoming Express Transfers (RTGS/CHATS) to NCB 

personal accounts. 

  

NCB never ceases to strive for a comprehensive finance 

service for our customers, which includes the betterment of 

your electronic banking experiences. For enquiry, please 

call our customer service hotline at (852) 2622 2633. 
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